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Dear Parent/Carers 

 
 
Weather 
 
It seems that the mini-heatwave is likely to come to a halt tomorrow, but could I still 
encourage you to ensure your child(ren) have their bottle of water in school every day. 
 
Also, to bring a cap and are protected with sun tan lotion which can be put on before they come to school. 
 

 

Woodland Royalty 

Year R have been enjoying the hot weather in the Woodland Walk this week. They have made some beautiful 
woodland crowns out of leaves and natural items. And, no, those leaves haven't been painted, they are nature’s 
colours in their finest. Well done to Noah, Benjamin, Austin, Ava, Phoebe, Rohan, Cooper, Dominik, Tala, Molly 
and Maude. Maude said; "We were playing Kings and Queens and I was the Princess, Austin was the King and 
Molly was the Queen." We love the pose Maude. You are a true Princess (written by Mrs Windram) 
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More Woodland Work 

Our Thursday afternoon woodland walk session was a great relief to us as it was nice to get out of the heat and 
into the cool shady woods. Our challenge this week was to create an animal of our choice using whatever natural 
materials we could find. It was a lot of fun and we were delighted that our ‘Paige the Peacock’ won for being the 
most creative! 

(written by Lauren and Lucy Y6) 

 

 

 

 
 

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 


